
 
 

 

On 13-10-2022, Under Swachh Bharat Campaign 2.0 Civil Engineering Department of 

Visakhapatnam Port Authority India has taken up the dismantling of old buildings (Employee 

Quarters) in the Saligramapuram area. VPA Management has decided that the Decade’s old 

buildings are no safer for living/allotment. 

 

 
 

 


